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Parents, please make note of some important details for our October 13 PSAT testing date:

1. Please make sure your student has a good breakfast that morning.

2. Testing will occur from 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. for sophomore and junior students taking
the PSAT NMSQT and from 9:00 a.m-12:30p.m. for freshman taking the PSAT 8/9.
Students will be dismissed after the testing. Seniors are not required to attend school. If
your student has extended time accommodations, please check your email for specific
timing.

There will not be lunch available at WA this day due to the early dismissal.

Students must bring two #2 pencils and an approved calculator .

Students will not be able to check their cell phones for the entire time of the test.

We cannot send a visitor to a classroom once the testing has begun.

Students may have a drink or food snack in between testing sections if they pack this and
bring it with them the day of the test. They would need to put it away under their desk at
the end of each break. There will not be lunch provided during the time of the test. So,
snacks are recommended during breaks.
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Students received a Student Guide in advisory a couple weeks ago. We recommend students
review that booklet or view this information online https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org
Important information is given in this booklet such as the reminder that there is no penalty for
guessing, and students are encouraged to give their best answer to every question.

If you have any questions prior to the PSAT testing date, please contact Gina Churchill the PSAT
Coordinator at mailto:gchurchill@wheatonacademy.org.



https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat-subject-tests/taking-the-test/calculator-policy
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/pdf/psat-nmsqt-student-guide.pdf
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/
mailto:gchurchill@wheatonacademy.org

